The CITY OF WINTER PARK
PEDESTRIAN AND BICYCLE ADVISORY BOARD
WORKSESSION MINUTES

Work Session Meeting January 26, 2016
Sunrail Station area
City Hall Front Lawn area

Board Members Present: David Erne, Scott Redmon, Tom Hiles, Jill Hamilton Buss, and Jim
McFarland

Others Present: Peter Martinez of Juice Bikes
City of Winter Park Staff: Butch Margraf, Public Works Dept.

Chairman Erne began the meeting at the Sunrail station 5:10 pm. The purpose of the meeting
was to discuss potential bikeshare station sites at the Sunrail station and at City Hall. This
meeting was requested by the Pedestrian and Bicycle Advisory Board.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

Area 1: Discussions took place for 3 potential bikeshare sites north of the
Sunrail station. One is to be selected. A brief discussion for the staff recommended
bikeshare location south of the station took place. See attached map of proposed
locations. Discuss locations at regular BPAB meeting.

Area 2: Discussions took place for 3 potential bikeshare sites in the City Hall
front lawn area at the intersection of Park Avenue and Lyman Avenue. See
attached map of proposed locations. Discuss locations at regular BPAB meeting.

At the first opportunity the Board members would like to present their suggestions to the Parks
Advisory Board.

Chairman Erne adjourned the meeting at 5:50 pm.
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